

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Archdiocese of Birmingham ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

E-mail: <u>enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk</u>

Newsletter No 33 - 7th June, 2019

Eid Mubarak to all our families that have been celebrating this week.

Celebration of the Sacraments

The children of Year 3 will be celebrating the sacrament of Holy Communion on Saturday 15th June 2019 at 9.30am in church, while Year 6 children will be receiving the sacrament of Confirmation on Wednesday 19th June 2019 at 7pm in church. Bishop Pargeter will be leading the celebration.

These celebrations are so special to our families, school and parish and we hope that our junior children will support these events by singing in the choir. Separate letters with the details and a slip to return to school will be sent home with junior children.

School Masses

Masses continue to on Friday's at 9.05 am and all are invited to join us each week. Please note Friday 14th June 2019 will be a Prayer Service in church led by Year 2.

Behaviour Awards Green Badge: Leona

Pink Badges: Aroosh, Gabriele

Purple Badges: Victoria S, Sophia-Rose

Red Badges: Avaiyah, Gary, Charmaine, Barney

Lilac Badges: Aidan, Usman, Antwaine

Yellow Badges: Amari M, Aidyy, Nevaeh, Doniro

<u>Orange Badges</u>: Michael, Ellie-May White Badges: Tyreek, David O

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Karter, Ali
Reception CT	Kayla
Reception SS	Michael K
Year 1LP	Amari, Antonia
Year 1R	Amaya, Lottie
Year 2M	Makaulay
Year 2R	Natalia, Lola
Year 3B	Remi
Year 3M	Micah
Year 4B	Ellie, Leah
Year 4G	Ebony
Year 5H	Keenan, Oliver
Year 5M	Maja, Lauron, Rhubie-Eve, Mia, Kiera, Debora, Cleo, Brandon, Lily, Layla
Year 6G	McKyle
Year 6T	Asiya
SPORTS AWARD	Staff Netball Team















MUSIC AWARD	Mary, RSS
WISE OWL AWARD	Asiya, 6T

Well done everyone!

Prayers

Please pray for Mrs Clarke's Mum who is in hospital, Mrs Harrison's sister who is very poorly and Miss Brown who is recovering after a tonsillectomy.

Yours prayers are also asked for Mrs Peplow's family on the death of her husband's grandmother.

Yours sincerely,

R Baker and staff











